
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

Special Lee County Trash Collection Schedule to Begin Tuesday, September 3, 2019 

Regular Trash Collection Schedules Resume on Monday, September 9 

 

BONITA SPRINGS, Fla., - September 3, 2019- Due to the past Labor Day Weekend, Lee 

County has changed the normal trash collection schedule from Tuesday, September 3 to 

Saturday, September 7, 2019. All garbage, recycling and yard waste collections in the City of 

Bonita Springs will take place one day after the regularly scheduled collection day. This means 

that if the regular collection day is Monday, the collection truck will pick up that material on 

Tuesday. Tuesday’s regularly scheduled pickups will occur on Wednesday and so on, the rest of 

the week through Saturday, Sept. 7. Regular collection schedules resume on Monday, Sept. 9. 

For more information, please call Lee County Solid Waste at 239-533-8000.  

### 

CONTACT: 

Lora Taylor  

Communications Director  

Lora.taylor@cityofbonitasprings.org 

239-949-6262 
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